
Recommendations for Approval

South Thames Gateway Building Control Joint Committee – 16 March 2017

30. Report on the Mid-Kent Audit of the STG Building Control Partnership 
carried out on behalf of Swale BC

Resolved that:
(1) The Joint Committee noted with pleasure the outcome of the Audit review 

and actions implemented on the recommended areas of improvement.

32. Interim report on progress towards expansion of the STG Building Control 
partnership

Resolved that:
(1) The contents of the report be noted and the Steering Group be requested to 

meet with Senior Officers at Canterbury City Council to provide the 
necessary assurance that this project be viable.


